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Dear legislators, 

 

I urge you to vote NO on SB-320. I speak on behalf of law abiding Oregonians who  

do not believe in rewarding criminals and giving them more rights and luxuries and 

breaks when  

they have not yet served, paid, and fulfilled their debt to society and vicitms. People  

are in prison for breaking our laws, violating other people’s rights, to protect society 

from harm they  

may perpetrate, and as a form of justice for their victims. It is the consequences they 

face for their actions and decisions. There has to be some justice for  

crime if we are to live in a just and peaceful society. Does the judicial system even  

work and is it even neceessary if convicted criminals face little consequences. Might  

as well let victims seek their own justice and go eye for an eye and tooth for a tooth  

then.  

 

This is an issue for voters who have already spoke resoundingly when they passed 

measure 11 by a 2/3 majority, it is not for a committee that is biased because they 

sponsored the bill.  Please I urge you to represent law abiding Oregonians and our 

interests and the interests of victims of crime and to not appease the perpetrators 

and criminals and  

act like they are somehow starved of rights and breaks that they deserve and are 

entitled to  

when they are not. If you want to play hug a thug then go into another line of work. 

Please don't rob vicitims of due justice and go against the will of WE THE PEOPLE 

and law abiding citizens. Please vote NO on SB-320. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt  

Albany, Oregon  

IN GOD WE TRUST 


